
Petition for Debate – Petition to pause the roll-out of 5G street furniture in 
Torbay, until the technology is independently tested and proven safe – Council 

6 January 2020 
 

1006 electronic and paper signatures 
 

The undersigned residents of Torbay do not consent to 5G street furniture on 
Council property such as lamp posts and buildings.  This technology is being 
imposed on us and we want a moratorium on any roll-out of 5G infrastructure on 
Council managed the property until it can be proven to be safe and the technology 
insurable.  We ask that it is submitted to Council for full debate and consideration. 
 
‘Public Health is the art and science of promoting and protecting health and well-
being, preventing ill-health and prolonging life through organised efforts of society.’ 
5G must not be ignored and action must be taken now to avoid harm to the residents 
of Torbay. 


